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Memorandum 
 

Date: July 10, 2023 

To:    Members of the Board of Supervisors 

 
From:  Mona Miyasato, County Executive Officer 
  Brittany Odermann, Deputy CEO 
 

 
Subject:  Continuation Request for July 18, 2023 Agenda  Amendments to the Cannabis 

Business Licensing Fee Ordinance, Dept. Item No. 3 
 
 
The County Executive Office requests a continuance of the first reading of the Amendments to the 
Cannabis Business Licensing Fee Ordinance from July 18 to August 22, 2023. This request will 
allow staff to finalize negotiations with the California Cannabis Authority and complete technical 
review of the new fee and methodology that will pass through the fee to active State cannabis license 
holders. This delay will not affect the ability of the County to begin charging this fee on October 1, 
2023 as scheduled for the second quarter of Fiscal Year 2023-24.   
 

 


